
 

7 July 2023 

DECMIL CLARIFIES ITS MOUNT HOLLAND PROJECT 
LIMITED NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
Decmil Group Limited (‘Decmil’) would like to clarify the announcement made on 4 July 2023 
concerning receipt of a Limited Notice of Award (‘LNoA’) for a contract at Covalent Lithium Pty Ltd’s 
Mount Holland Lithium Project in Western Australia. 
 
 
Under the scope of the LNoA, Decmil is authorised to perform early works; commence procurement of 
materials; and draft management plans. The value of this work is estimated to be worth approximately 
$1.46 million.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

This ASX release was authorised by the Continuous Disclosure Committee of the Decmil Group Limited 
Board. 

 

About Decmil 
Decmil Group Limited (‘Decmil’) (ASX: DCG) is a market leader in complex, multi-disciplinary project 
services. Decmil’s group of companies deliver integrated construction and engineering solutions across 
the infrastructure, resources, energy, and construction sectors. Decmil’s goal is to maximise returns 
from operations to deliver value to shareholders, clients, and other stakeholders. 
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